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Primary 1 Newsletter 





It has been a delight to welcome our new Primary 1s into Bonnyrigg Primary school. We are all extremely impressed with how well they have all adapted to being at school after such a long time at home. They should all be very proud of themselves! 





Routines and Expectations


We have been working hard to learn the everyday routines and we are getting faster at organising ourselves every day. We have been discussing the school expectations and what it means to be ‘ready, respectful and safe’. 





Health and Wellbeing


We have been exploring our feelings with ‘The Colour Monster’. We understand that P1 may be feeling lots of feelings about starting at school and it is important to help the children identify those feelings. We have started doing some mindfulness activities that will continue throughout the year.





We have been celebrating that we are all unique and we each bring different qualities to our classroom. With the help of ‘Elmer’, we talked about the different qualities we all bring to the classroom and why we are all so special. Whilst exploring colour mixing, we created our very own, unique Elmer. We hope you agree he is looking fantastic.





Literacy


We have been learning about rhyme and to help us do that, we have been reading some wonderful rhyming books. 





We have started phonics and a booklet has been sent home for you to look through with your child. Please do not send these back into school, just keep them at home. We are also hoping to have magnetic boards and sounds to send home very soon for you to help your child practise building words. 

















We have had an exciting visit from Smokey the Dragon who left us his wee friend Dusty to help us learn about Fairy tales.  We would love you to share your favourite Fairy tales with your children at home to support our learning at school. 





Wider Achievements


If your child has accomplished any new achievements outside school please encourage them to let us know!  











Miss Herbert, Mrs Douglas, Mrs Brown, Mrs Stewart and Mrs Pettigrew























